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Social Subjects: We will be completing our topic of World War 2 in connection with our novel, Goodnight Mr Tom. The children have also chosen our next topic which will be Music. We have to decide as a class which aspects we will be looking at and we’ll do that through our floorbook. Stay tuned on Twitter to see where we go next…
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Literacy: We will be continuing to increase confidence in our grammar skills through review and edit tasks. We will be looking at various types of questions and investigate texts that are used to influence. In addition to this we will distinguish between fact and opinion. Our chosen novel study is Goodnight Mr Tom which we will complete in the coming weeks. For taught writing we will be writing an imaginative piece using a wide variety of uplevelled vocabulary, connectives, openers and detailed punctuation. We will then go onto recount writing. We will look at different examples of how we can set out our written pieces. 





Other Curricular Areas 


In Expressive Arts we are learning how to draw different lines to create line drawings. 





In RME we are learning about Ethics and Christian values and different religious beliefs.





For Technologies we will be learning how to use the tools on a word processing programme to create and present documents. 











Numeracy: We are focussing on Percentages this term. We will be converting between Fractions, Decimals and Percentages and applying it within the context of Money. We will also continue to complete daily number talks in order to further develop our strategies to work our word problems. 


We will also be covering Patterns in maths and Algebra in numeracy.





Health & Wellbeing: 


We will be completing our RSHP sessions where we will be learning about puberty and the process of where a baby comes from.


 In P.E we will learn how to plan and create complex gymnastic sequences individually, in small groups and in larger groups. We will also be finding different ways of moving across a variety of different apparatus.














How you can help at home… 


We will ensure your child has their logins and if you could encourage them to access their learning. 





There will be a National Numeracy Parent workshop on Tuesday 25th February at 1.30pm, save the date, all welcome.


Reading for pleasure also continues to be an option at home. 





Welcome back to P7c and to 2023. Our P.E days are Wednesdays and Thursdays on these days, it would be helpful if they have suitable clothing for all weathers and sturdy shoes, especially as we’re working on Gymnastics this term.  


We will be going to PGHS in February/March for our transition sessions and I am sure this will be extremely informative and exciting for all of our class. Also our P7 trip takes place to Millport from the 15th-17th March, final arrangements and a Parent meeting will follow in the coming weeks.


You can follow our learning on Twitter, our handle is @newark7b and @JoeBlyth5.  If you have any questions about your child and their learning, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us.   








